


If you have any questions about studying at 
Bolton College, or you need to update your 
contact details, please contact our friendly 
Admissions Team on:

Call: 01204 482 155
Email: admissions@boltoncc.ac.uk

We are closed over the festive period, from
12noon Friday 22nd December 2017 to 
Monday 8th January 2018.

P.S. If you haven’t already attended an interview, 
please keep checking your text messages and 
emails (including your spam mail) as this is how
we send out regular invites.
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